Chile-American Association

CHARLES M. PEPPER DIRECTOR
1133 BROADWAY
New Horiz

February 4, 1922.

Dr. Enrique Molina, University of Concepcion, Concepcion, Chile.

Dear Dr. Molina:

I am in receipt of your letter of December 17 and also have had the fortune to receive your book "De California a Harvard". The book is very interesting. In some respects I like it better than your first volume for it enables you to go more fully into your special subject. Your observations in regard to the several universities you describe are very instructive and will be of great interest to our own educators. I also like your analysis of student life.

It would be of great value to have your new book published in the United States. Unfortunately, there are few publishing houses which issue original works in Spanish. The matter is so important, however, that I will make special inquiry and will advise you by later mail whether a publisher can be found.

Very truly yours,

Charles M. Pepper